
HOW WILL THE STUDENT REPRESENTATION FEE BE USED? 
 
The Student Representation Fee is a fee that the Associated Student Governments are allowed to implement  

according to Education Code 76060.5.  This $1.00 fee can only be utilized by the ASCC to fund any number of the 

following opportunities for students: 

 

1. Attendance at conferences and meetings of student non-partisan organizations. 

2. Organizational dues and/or special donations to the statewide student organizations or any other  

recognized student lobby association that works on behalf of community college students. 

3. Purchasing of equipment used for lobbying and/or advocacy such as computers, printers, faxes,  

modems, software, and accessories. 

4. Subscriptions to newsletters and/or magazines of higher education. 

5. Advertisements consisting of information about legislative issues of interest to the student body at large. 

6. Travel expenses for lobbying and/or advocacy for students. 

7. Leadership training, awareness, and information. 

8. Hosting non-partisan conferences on legislative issues. 

 

For more information on this fee, please talk to your ASCC representative located in the  
Student Life and Leadership Office in building 5300 on the San Luis Obispo campus  

or visit their web site at www.cuesta.edu/campus/lead/index.htm. 
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STUDENT REPRESENTATION  
FEE WAIVER  

The $1.00 Student Representation Fee is applicable during the Spring and Fall terms only.  This fee is used solely by 
the Cuesta College student government (ASCC) to advocate and lobby for student legislative issues before city, 
county, state, and/or federal government.  The Student Representation Fee cannot be used to support individual  
candidates or campaigns. 

Any student may for religious, political, financial, or moral reasons refuse to pay this fee by completing this fee waiver 
form each semester and submitting the fee waiver form prior to registering.  This fee is non-refundable once the  
semester starts.   

Effective Spring 2016, Enrichment students (concurrently enrolled at Cuesta while in high school) are exempt from 
paying this fee and do not need to submit a waiver request. 

Directions:  To choose not to pay the Student Representation Fee, complete the information below and sign.  Submit 
this form prior to registering to the Cashier’s Office or fax form to (805) 546-3169.  New or former students must 
submit an admission application prior to submitting this form.  Please allow one (1) working day for processing of your 
fee waiver form prior using myCuesta at https://my.cuesta.edu 
 
I choose not to pay the Student Representation Fee for the following reason: 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Student’s name: __________________________________  ID: _________________________ 

 YEAR:  20___ 
TERM:   Spring   Fall    
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